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Dear Parents/Carers,
PARENTS/CARERS’ Evening tomorrow - please make sure that you have signed up for an appointment.
Your child’s books will be available for you to look at in the classrooms for Y1-Y6      (Y1 books will be in the Y2 classroom)
Many thanks for your support.

HARVEST MASS is on Wednesday 23rd October at 9.15am. Thank you in advance for any donations of tins/packets of food and other items. We will take them to Saint Aidan’s food hub to support families in our area. 
ALLERGEN forms do need to be returned (even if your child does not have an allergy) so that we have a record for every child. 
NASAL FLU VACCINE this Friday in school.
Many thanks for your continued support at the assemblies.
Kind Regards,
Sarah Yates
